
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
4 March, 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
Re PE Kit 
 
I am writing to you at the close of the first week back to let you know that there have been various 
issues regarding pupil’s kit; whether it has been completely fogotten or items of kit are too small.  
 
We have limited reserves of spare PE kit in school to be able to give pupils. 
 
It is important that all children and young people access their entitled 2 hours of physical activity a 
week.  
 
Please can you ensure your child/ren have the appropriate clothing, footwear and water bottle to 
be able to participate fully in PE lessons as of next week.  
 
Infants require in their PE bags: a house coloured top, shorts/skort, pumps or trainers, a jumper 
and a spare change of socks. 
 
Juniors and Year 7, 8 and 9 require in their PE bags: a St. Anne’s PE top, shorts/skort, trainers, a 
St. Anne’s jumper and a spare change of socks. 
 
KS4 require: a St. Anne’s PE top or GCSE PE Top, shorts/skort, legging/jogger’s, trainers, a St. 
Anne’s or GCSE PE jumper and a spare change of socks. 
 
All kit is available at Sew Much Fun in Alderney or Fletcher Sports in Guernsey.  Please see our 
website for more details at https://www.alderney.sch.gg/parents-carers/school-uniform 
 
If you have any questions regarding kit please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Miss R Merrien 
Teacher of PE 

St. Anne’s School  
Newtown 
Braye Road 
Alderney GY9 3XP 
+44 (0) 1481 822173 
Email: office@alderney.sch.gg 
Website: www.alderney.sch.gg 
Email: headteacher@alderney.sch.gg 
Headteacher: Mr M A Winward 
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